Elsen, Nikki

From: Kay Schroeder < giraffe1147@hotmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, August 30, 2020 4:37 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki Subject: Rezoning

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear City Clerk,

I am in support of rezoning 508 5th Avenue South to be used to offer services for the homeless and others in La Crosse.

This location will not take the place of the current Warming Center.

In the new facility, the men's clothes closet, food pantry and staff to help the homeless to get financial and housing counseling will be located there. In addition to the day services they will also be able to help others that have been affected by evictions and financial loss because of Covid 19.

Catholic Charities will have a no loitering policy and cameras will be installed.

I have volunteered at the Warming Center for eight years and I also volunteered at the Hospitality House, so I fully understand the need.

Sincerely,

Kathryn G. Schroeder
1 RiverPlace Drive, Apt. 415